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December 2, 2021 

 

 Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

The Third Grade students of Holly Hills School will be performing a Holiday musical program.  

This year, the event will look a little bit different.  We will record the students performing in 

school and will show the recording live on zoom for families to watch on Wednesday, December 

15th at 7 pm.  A link to the zoom to view the recording with us live will be sent at a later date as 

we get closer to the event.  It will be a great family night, and we encourage families to watch it 

together with us.  This will be the ONLY opportunity to view the show. Start logging onto 

zoom at 6:50 pm.  Please make sure to mute yourself and remained muted throughout the 

presentation.   

 

For the show, we have purchased decorated t-shirts and masks for students to wear while 

performing.  Please have your child wear dark or black pants on December 13th for the recording.  

Students will receive their t-shirt and mask the morning of December 13th.  After the recording of 

the performance, the masks and t-shirts are for your child to keep.  The students, under the 

guidance of Mrs. Welte, have been rehearsing very diligently and the program promises to be 

great, as it is every year! I am looking forward to the performance and your participation with us 

in the event viewing on December 15th. Should you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact me at the school, I will be happy to help. We are look forward to seeing you at this great 

school and community night. Thank you for your continued support of the Music Program at 

Holly Hills.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Murray       

 

 

Holly Hills Elementary School 

500 Ogden Drive 

Westampton, NJ 08060 

(609)267-8565 

(609)702-9744 (fax) 
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